TREASURER/COLLECTOR’S OFFICE CLOSED

THE TREASURER/COLLECTOR’S OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON FRIDAY,
JUNE 30.

THE OFFICE WILL OPEN ON MONDAY, JULY 3 AT 8:00 AM

YOU MAY LEAVE A PAYMENT IN THE LOCK BOX NEXT TO THE WINDOW
OR IN THE OUTSIDE DROP BOXES OPPOSITE THE TOWN HALL FRONT
DOOR. PLEASE WRITE A PHONE NUMBER ON YOUR CHECK.

PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE CASH.

YOU MAY ALSO PAY YOUR BILL ONLINE AT WWW.HANSON-MA.GOV.
SELECT “PAY YOUR BILLS ONLINE” IN THE LEFT COLUMN.

IF YOU HAVE A PAST DUE MOTOR VEHICLE EXCISE AND ARE
ATTEMPTING TO CONDUCT BUSINESS AT THE REGISTRY, YOU SHOULD
CONTACT OUR DEPUTY COLLECTOR, JOHN Y. BRADY AT 781-545-5125.

THEIR HOURS ARE 9 AM -5 PM. (Closed for lunch 12 —1.)



